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On January 2, 2016, long-time Livingston businessman and city alderman
Lynn King died suddenly. His death left a vacancy on the six-member
Livingston City Board of Aldermen. Much public interest followed his passing
creating an issue as to how the remaining members of the board would fill
the vacancy.

After several weeks of discussion and consultation with the city's legal advisor
it was determined that the board would wait until after the June 1, 2016 to
fill King's seat. Livingston city voters will elect three aldermen in normal
election cycle process at that time.

Since a total of six individuals filed to run for the three seats to be elected
this June, the board decided that from those other unsuccessful three
candidates the current sitting board will choose the person who will serve out
the remaining two years of King's term.

WLIV AM & FM have been diligent to keep the public informed of
developments as to when and how the vacancy on the board of aldermen
will be filled.

Through on-going coverage, the public has been made aware of the issues
created by the sudden, unexpected passing of a city alderman and what will
be done to fill the vacant seat.

We believe that helping our community better informed — both in city and
county matters — is typical of the year-round, on-going best efforts of this
broadcaster.
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